
 
 
 

 
 

 
Mr. Demond C. Wilson, Board Member 

 
Mr. Wilson joined the Marine Corps from 1996 to 2000 with 2nd Battalion 5th 

Marines. He was a 0341 mortarman and trap force 31st meu soc. When leaving work 
from Conoco Phillips refinery on September 19, 2014, he had a motor vehicle accident. 
Only to wake up in the hospital and was notified he had a C-5/C-6 injury to his neck, 
leaving him a quadriplegic. Mr. Wilson’s life has changed drastically, but with the help of 
different resources available, he gained the strength to keep pushing forward in life. 
Thank you for the help PVA! 
 

 


